Dear Parent/Guardian,										9-21-22
Due to the interest of many students, “Impact,” (named by students in 2014) began on April 3, 2014 at Northwest Middle School. This is an extracurricular, Christian faith-based club that will meet every Thursday before the regular school day from 7:30 – 8:00 in Mrs. Matherlee’s room, #216. Several area pastors and high school students will help lead the middle school students. Meetings consist mainly of Bible studies, discussions, encouragement, Christian videos such as Facing the Giants, prayer and some music time. Students may attend as many meetings as they’d like. If you are in favor of your child attending “Impact,” please sign, date and return this form to the sponsors. (Also, each year we typically give students a Life Book.)
Loretta Matherlee (sponsor – matherl@gcsnc.com) 
Tyler Woodrow (sponsor – woodrot@gcsnc.com) 
7th & 8th Graders:  if you already turned in a permission form during your 6th or 7th grade year, you do NOT need to turn in another one. 
· For club reminders, send the text message @impactnwms to 81010

_____ Yes, I give __________________________________ permission to attend “Impact” which is an extracurricular, Christian faith-based club. I realize the information shared with my child will come from principles and teachings found in the Bible.   
Homeroom Teacher:___________________________________ Grade:____________
Parent Signature: _____________________________________ Date: _____________
*Our first meeting will be Thursday, October 13th. We will meet EVERY Thursday after that.
Ways to return this form: bring it to an Impact meeting, have your homeroom teacher place it in Mrs. Matherlee’s mailbox or take it to Matherlee’s classroom - #216. You may also give this form to Mr. Woodrow in room #307.

[bookmark: _Hlk114476601]Please invite others. I hope to see you every Thursday morning at 7:30!!
If your youth pastor would like to be a guest speaker, please have him/her send Mrs. Matherlee an email.  matherl@gcsnc.com 
